
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration 
(FHWA) is proposing to improve SH-29 from 2.6 miles east of US-81 extending east for approximately 9.1 miles.  
The existing two lane road, with no shoulders and limited sight distance, will be reconstructed to a two lane 
road with twelve (12) foot wide driving lanes, eight (8) foot wide shoulders, and improved sight distance.  Several 
alternatives were studied to improve SH-29 while considering cost, right-of-way requirements, and environmental 
constraints associated with each alternative.  SH-29 will be reconstructed mostly on an offset alignment to the 
north, except in the vicinity of the Bray store and Bray-Doyle Public Schools, where it will be on the existing 
alignment to minimize environmental impacts and allow highway traffic use during construction.  The project will 
also include replacement of the bridges within the project limits.  The construction will be done as two separate 
projects in different federal fiscal years.

A public meeting is being held to explain the alignment selection process, present the proposed alignment 
and environmental issues associated with it, and seek public input before finalizing the design.

Additional information about the project and the upcoming meeting can be obtained from Greg Worrell, 
ODOT Environmental Project Manager, at 200 NE 21st  Street, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, (405) 522-8014 or 
gworrell@odot.org.

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your request to Frank Roesler III ODOT 
Public Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or froesler@odot.org, 
at least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
P L E A S E  T E L L  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  &  N E I G H B O R S

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

	

OKLAHOMA
DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st St.,
Oklahoma City, OK  73105

Date:	 April 29th, 2014
Time:	 6:00 PM
Place:	 Bray-Doyle
	 Public Schools
	 Cafeteria
	 1205 S. Brooks Rd.
	 Marlow, OK 		
	 73055


